
3640 19th Ave SW • Naples, Florida 34117 
Tel: (239) 595 5465 | E-mail: maxguerra@MG-Engineering.us 

MG ENGINEERING CONSULTING SERVICES, INC. 
Civil, Structural & Drainage 

July 10, 2022 

Collier County Government 
Growth Management Division/Planning and Regulation 
Johnathan Walsh, P.E., CFM  
2800 North Horseshoe Drive 
Naples, Florida 34104 

RE:  Engineer’s Letter - Permit PRBD20211155003 
Project Description: NEW SFR 
Project Address:       2842 8th AVE NE, Naples 

Dear Mr. Walsh, 

This letter is to clarify that the note on the approved plans, calling out for horizontal joint 
reinforcement does not apply in this specific case. Therefore, the mentioned reinforcement was not 
installed. I approve this choice and recommend the inspections 119 – Fill Cells, and 118 - Lintel 
Beam for approval by the building official. 

I hereby attest to the best of my knowledge, belief, and professional judgment that the existing 
structure does not represent any safety concerns and can be recommended for acceptance.  

If you should have any questions, please contact me at (239) 595 5465. 

Regards, 

Max Guerra, PhD., P.E., DWRE 
Principal Engineer 
MG Engineering Consulting Services, Inc. 
(239) 595 5465
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